
 
From
       Transport Commissioner
       Vazhuthacadu,Thiruvananthapuram
To
      All RTO's
 
Sir
 
      Sub : permanent registration submission application of the dealers through MVD
website explanation seeking of reg/-
    
      Ref :submission from the Vahan team dtd 16/03/2019
 
 
 
                 Kind attention is invited to the subject cited.As part of implementation
of Vahan 4 we have stopped the permanent registration application submission to
the Regional Transport Office, Trivandrum through the MVD website and  intimation
was given to the dealers through dealer login page regarding this matter . But on
further verification it has come to notice that some of the   the dealers  had bye
passed the blocking and disobeyed the instruction given through the dealer login
page ,by manipulating the digital system.
               Hence the Regional Transport Officers are directed to verify the enclosed
list and obtain explanations from the concerned dealers under their jurisdiction and
forward to this office urgently.
 
               The list of such cases along with dealer name is attached.
 
 
 
 
                                                              Joint Transport Commissioner
                                                                 For Transport Commissioner
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